
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 2nd July 2021  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 

Term 6   
 

Week 5 
 
 
 
Monday 5th July 
Starfish & Seahorses Class 
Forest School 
3:00—4:00 Starfish Sports 
Club 
 
Tuesday 6th July 
3:05—4:05 Stingrays Sports 
Club  
Dolphins Class—Swimming 
 
Wed 7th July 
1:30pm—2:30pm Starfish 
Bubble Sports Session  
Sand Dollars—Swimming 
3:10-3:45 Sharks Sports Club 
Y6 CAMP OUT 
 
Thursday 8th July 
10:30am—12 Sharks Bubble 
Sports Session 
3:00—4:00 Seahorses Sports 
Club 
 
Friday 9th July 
 
 
 

Week 6 
 
 

Monday 12th July 
Sharks Class Forest School 
3:00—4:00 Starfish Sports 
Club 
 
Tuesday 13th July 
Dolphins Class—Swimming 
3:05-4:05 Stingrays Sports 
Club 
 
 
Wed 14th July 
3:10-4:10 Sharks Sports Club 
Sand Dollars —Swimming 
 
 
Thursday 15th July 
3:00—4:00 Seahorses Sports 
Club 
 
Friday 16th July 
 
               *********** 
Break up day for the summer 

holidays is on 
Wednesday, 21st July 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 

Happy Birthday to: Ashim, Riley, Drew & Jonah 

We hope you have had or are still to have a wonderful day! 

 HOUSE points  
 

This week’s resulTs:  
Connaught:      692 
Redoubt:           680 
Kearsney:        657 
Burgoyne:        655 

 SUPERSTARS!  
Our superstars this week are:  Olive, Aisha P, Orion, Stanley, Noah, 

Andrew, Dunya, Isabella, Pritika, April, Jocelyn, Eli, Giuliyana, Meadow, 

Kaemon, Ethan S, Charlie C, Jason, James, Theo, Harvey, Darcey, Ashwini 

and Jacob.      CONGATULATIONS!     Well done all of you!  

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:  

Olive, Ryden, Jonah, Daniel, 

Ruby C, Faye and Aland 
 

The winner is: Aland 

Well Done!  

Transition 
The first of our transition 
afternoons for YR to Y5 
happened yesterday.     

Children remained in their 
own classes with the new   

teachers visiting and   
keeping a distance.  

Reports back, indicate that 
it was a successful         

afternoon. The other      
afternoon is next        

Thursday.   

NHS Big Tea 
To celebrate the NHS’s birthday and  all that 

the NHS has done for us over the last 18 
months, we are hosting our very own NHS Big Tea on Monday.   

The NHS Big Tea is about so much more than sharing a cuppa.  It's a   
national outpouring of love, thanks and generosity for the people at the 
heart of our NHS.  The people who go above and beyond to care for us, 
even in the darkest of times. By hosting a tea party, we aim to help care 

for these incredible people when it matters most.  
We have asked each child to bring in an individual cake to enjoy          

together (socially distanced) at a set time on Monday.  Children can 
come to school dressed in their most colourful clothes they have. 

Mrs Tee has set up a Virgin Money Giving page in order for people to 
donate to this special event.    

Please copy the link below to make a contribution: 
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/GustonCEPSchool  

Increase in Reported Cases 
As you know, we work collaboratively with eleven  

other local schools, as part of the Samphire Learning 
Hub.  Over the last couple of weeks there has been an 

increase in the number of positive cases across the Hub 
and therefore an increase in the number of Bubble   

closures.   Please can I therefore remind you all to be 
vigilant in keeping to the social distancing rules and 

responding to COVID symptoms appropriately.    
Thank you for your continued co-operation.    

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/GustonCEPSchool

